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CITY OF LAKEWOOD 
CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING NOTIFICATION 

FOR THE RIGHT-OF-WAY VACATION CASE VA25-0002 
AT 10500 W 25TH AVENUE 

 
The Lakewood City Council will hold a public hearing at 7 p.m. on Monday, 
September 22, 2025, in Lakewood City Council Chambers, 480 S. Allison 
Parkway, to consider the vacation of the unimproved segments of ROW adjacent 
to 10500 W 25th Avenue. For information, please contact Brea Pafford, Project 
Planner at (303) 987-7534. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


